From: MN <mnies@mac.com>

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 11:28 AM

To: Foster, Joyce

Cc: Barnes, Korey; Hines, C. Hunter

Subject: Re: Request to Terminate Lease Agreement: Lease Agreement with Michael Nies for T-
Hangar B-18 '

Thank you Joyce. Apologies for the delay

Please accept this as my 30 day notice to vacate hangar B18. | do have something in the hanger that I need to
collect. will make it there this weekend

The reason for vacating hangar B18 is due to the sale of my aircraft

Please let me know if anything else is needed
Best

Mike

On Dec 9, 2024, at 10:44 AM, Foste;f, Joyce <jdfoster@dekalbcountyga.gov> wrote:

Hi Mr. Nies,
I'm following up regarding your message of November 15, 2024, below.
Please advise status. As of this writing, we have not yet received the termination notice for B-18.

We are standing by to be of assistance.
Best Regards,
Joyce

loyce D Foster, CPPO, CPPB
Procurement Projects Manager
DeKalb Peachtree Airport

2000 Airport Road, Suite 212
Chamblee, GA 30341
770.936.5440

770.936.5446 fax
jdfoster@dekaibcountyga.gov



